Chief Kerr’s
Public Safety Advisory

Board Items

Item #1

It has been recommended by a member of the public to install a crosswalk from the Sandy
Beach parking lot to the trailhead of Ravens Roost trail. This parking lot is the staging area for
the trailhead and receives a lot of activity. The recommended crosswalk is a great safety
addition to the area. It is my recommendation that the Public Safety Advisory Board support the
installation of a crosswalk at the Raven Roots trailhead. If approved | will forward the changes to
Public Works who will install the crosswalk and signs. This request is of little cost to the
Petersburg Borough and provides greater safety to the area. (See Photos)







